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Equipping and Empowering Families and 

Students Through Christ 

 

PTL – The Gala – Back to the 50s – is 3 weeks 

away!  Tickets are still available, but must be 

purchased by March 13.  Join us in the St. James 

Fellowship Hall on Saturday, March 21. 

Social Hour: 4:30 p.m. 

Silent Auction: 4:30-6:45 p.m. 

Dinner: 5:30 p.m. 

Live Auction: 7:00 p.m. 

Entertainment: 8:00 p.m.  

The committee is still accepting donations for the 

silent auction. Please have your donations to the 

school by March 13.  Child care is available by 

contacting Chris Cardinal (763-658-2118) in advance. 

 

Monday, March 2 at 6:30 is the next PTL meeting in 

Mr. Baumann’s room.  Come and find out how you can 

help support our children in this way. 

 

Hearts for Jesus Update 

Preschool:$6.80             Total: $28.60 

Kindergarten: $31.60     Total:$121.38 

Grades 1-2: $28.46      Total $115.81 

Grades 3-4: $145.40     Total:$280.60 

Grades 5-6 $53.53       Total: $122.39 

Grades 7-8: $4.00        Total:$59.00 

Miscellaneous: $25.70   Total: $102.70 

Week 4 Total: $295.49 

Grand Total: $830.48   WOW!! 

 

Chapel: total for Second quarter is $79.84 

 

Monday, March 2 at 8:30 a.m. all students will 

gather in their chapel families in the gym to celebrate 

reading and the joy of books.  March 2 

is the birthday of Dr. Suess, a prolific 

author of books enjoyed by kids and 

adults alike.  Classroom teachers will let 

their students know if they are allowed 

to wear pajamas to school that day, as well. 
 

 

 

 

 

Acolytes:      Sunday, March 1 

8:00 a.m. Ethan Peterson 

10:30 a.m. Aleah Lanars 

        Ushers: 

8:00 a.m. Bree Driver 

10:30 a.m. Mason Glessing 

       Choir:          

10:30 a.m. Grades 1-2 Choir 

Acolytes:  Wednesday, March 4 

1:30 p.m.                                                 Anika Monson 

7:00 p.m.  TBA 

       Ushers: 

1:30 p.m.                                Garrett Hatcher 

7:00 p.m.   Alyssa Stoll 

         Choir: 

1:30 p.m.   Grades 1-2 Choir 

 

In Our Prayers: This upcoming week please add 

these concerns to your 

daily prayer list.  

 

 For Mrs. Olsen’s father. 

 For missionaries and their 

families serving throughout the 

world. 

 To keep people safe as they travel to and 

from work. 

 For those who serve in the military. 

 For St. James Church and School. 

 For those dealing with locust swarms in the 

Middle East and Africa. 

 Thanks for families and friends. 
 
During the month of March families may take 
advantage of early registration for the 2020-2021 
school year.  The educational materials fee during 
March will be $125.00 per student in grades K-8 and 
$75.00 for students in preschool.   
After March 31st the educational materials fee per 
student for grades K-8 will be $250.00 and for preschool 
it will be $150.00.  These fees are used to purchase 
textbooks and instructional materials for the classrooms.  
Financial assistance is available also for these fees if 
needed.   
In addition, any new students joining us for the 2020-
2021 school year will receive free tuition. Contact the 
school office 320-543-2630 with any questions.  



Upcoming at St. James School: 

Sun., Mar. 1 

10:30 a.m. Grades 1-2 Choir 

Mon., Mar. 2 

8:30 a.m.    Chapel family reading time in gym                                                   

6:30 p.m. PTL meeting  

Wed., Mar. 4 

1:30 p.m. Lenten Service Grades 1-2 Choir 

7:00 p.m. Lenten Service 

Thurs., Mar. 5 

Library 

 

Sun., Mar. 8 

Daylight Savings Time begins 

8:00 a.m. Grades 3-4 Choir 

School Website:  www.stjameshl.org/school.  Find 

the weekly newsletter, the monthly lunch menu, school 

board information, honor roll listings and more on the 

website. 

 

In the Office: 

 Mayer Knights info 

 Camp Omega info 

 Daddy/Daughter Royal Ball registrations 

 

MLHS NEWS: 

Open Gym 

March 15 from 1-3 PM 

Spring Concert: 

March 16 at 7 PM 

The Island of Dr. Libris will be presented by the 

MLHS drama department on March 20 & 21 at 7 PM 

and on March 22 at 2 PM.   

 

Scrip orders: The March scrip orders will be due on 

Monday, March 30. 

The March Christian Character Calendar was sent 

home today. Our morning announcements include each 

day’s Bible verse and thoughts about applying that to 

our daily lives.  Parents are encouraged to make use 

of these calendars in devotion time with your families 

also.             

 

Prayer for parents and teachers:  Almighty God, You 

have blessed us with the joy and care of children. Give 

us calm strength and patient wisdom that, as they 

grow in years, we may teach them to love whatever is 

just and true and good, following the example of our 

Savior, Jesus Christ, our Lord. 
 

                            

Board of Education Members: 

Kelly Zander (Chairperson) (612) 978-1445 

Mark Luchsinger (763) 232-4755 

Angela Wellnitz (952) 686-1785 

Bev Miller (612) 210-7026 

Mike Sparkman (859) 640-9643 

We are grateful to these people who are willing to 

serve our school in this way.  Meetings are the third 

Monday of each month at 7:00 p.m. 

Students gathered in their chapel families on the late 

start morning in February and spent time with older 

students reading to younger ones. 

 

More memories from NLSW 2020 

 

 
 

http://www.stjameshl.org/school

